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Are you currently a member of The Friends of Elsie Quirk 

Library? If youôre already a friend, you realize how fortunate 

we are to have such an outstanding library right here in Eng-

lewood. You support our library by donating or purchasing 

ñgently usedò books at our Friendsô bookstore. You partici-

pate in one or more book discussion groups. You attend free 

adult and childrenôs programs and enjoy taking part in our 

exceptional Great Decisions group discussions taking place bi

-monthly from January through April. Most important of all, 

you realize that your membership dues help to pay for library 

enhancements when public funds are not available.  

 

This year we have installed a much needed sound system in 

our large up stairs meeting room. Proceeds from our very  

successful March 4th Lemon Bay Playhouse  Fundraiser cov-

ered half of the cost of replacing our outdated sound system, 

and we are currently working to cover the remaining amount 

through donations, membership dues, and fundraising pro-

jects. We welcome your support.  

 

In February, the nationôs official ñLove your Library Monthò, 

we invite you to join or renew your annual Friends of the Elsie 

Quirk membership if you havenôt already done so. We espe-

cially welcome you, as a new member, to join at the ten, twen-

ty, thirty, or fifty dollar level, whatever you can afford. For 

one hundred dollars and up, you will qualify as a Benefactor. 

Please note that the Friends, a non-profit, tax exempt organi-

zation, receives 100% of your dues or donations. Since 1962 

the Friends have helped Elsie Quirk Library thrive and grow. 

Library staff and Friends, working together, play a vital role in 

building a strong community, and we can never have enough 

friends. Please consider joining us by becoming a Friend dur-

ing our February ñLove Your Libraryò membership drive. 

During Englewoodôs annual Lemon Bay Fest, Friends board 

members will greet and offer membership forms to patrons 

attending free programs listed in this newsletter. You can also 

pick up a form at the bookstore or cut out one from this news-

letter. Joining the Friends during our February membership 

drive couldnôt be easier 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Englewood school children on a trip to the Friends Golden Reading Garden 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends sponsor well attended programs in the Elsie Quirk Library Upstairs meeting 

room. A new sounds system has been installed this year. 

ñLove Your Libraryò Month 

Si hortum in bibliotheca habes, nihil deerit ~ Cicero, Ad Familiares  IX ,  
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Time to Join or Renew your Friends Membership  
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ELSIE QUIRK LIBRARY 
Hours: Monday Ŀ 10 am - 8pm 

 Tuesday Ŀ 10 am - 5 pm 

 Wednesday Ŀ 10 am - 8 pm 

 Thursday Ŀ 10 am - 5 pm 

 Friday Ŀ 10 am - 5 pm 

 Saturday Ŀ 10 am - 5 pm  

 

100 West Dearborn Street 

Englewood, FL 34223 
 

New Friends Board Member  

 

John Dubowik, President 

Tom Swepston, Vice President /  

 Sarasota County Library  

 Alliance Representative 

Stacy Rae Heider, Treasurer 

Becky Dubowik, Secretary /  

 Membership Chairman 

Pat Burkey, Program Chairman 

Christine Kourapis, Newsletter Editor 

Maria Elisabeth McIntyre, Assistant  

 Newsletter Editor 

Paul Hyatt, Fund Raising  

Daryl Clark, Fund Raising 

Julianna McIntyre, Teen Representative  

Camille Thinnes, Bookstore Manager 

Kristina Toothaker, Membership  

 Committee 

 

LIBRARY MANAGEMENT 

Amie Lemire, Library Manager  

Michele Strickland, Assistant Manager 

 

NEWSLETTER & WEBSITE 

Rough & Ready,  Website Manager  

Bonnie Stanbro, Newsletter Layout  

 Designer 

Flannery McIntyre, Interim Newsletter 

 Layout Designer 

If you would like to share your news with us, 

call Chris at 941-475-6592 

Visit Our Website @ 

www.friendsofelsiequirk.org 

From the President  
John Dubowik 

A non-profit 501 É tax exempt organization 

Friends of Elsie Quirk Library 

Board of Directors 

Elsie Quirk Library Needs You! 

 

We welcome all our seasonal visitors 

and look forward to everyone enjoying 

all that Elsie Quirk library has to offer!! 

The Friends have been busy working on 

adding free programs to the schedule 

and a very key project of updating and 

100% funding the new sound system in 

the large meeting room upstairs.  No 

more issues of not hearing or not being 

heard.  Much needed to enhance your 

experience of the exciting programs be-

ing presented. If you love the library, we 

would love to have your help! 

 

Become a Friend today! 

 

The Friends of Elsie Quirk spends 

more than $25,000 annually 

to provide you FREE educa-

tional programs, activities 

and live entertainment 

 

Our tax dollars do not support 

these programs ï only the 

FRIENDS of Elsie Quirk 

 

Be a Friend of the Library for a 

little as $10 annually 

 

Donate your time and talent!  

Many rewarding volunteer 

opportunities. 

 

Consider leaving a legacy to the 

Friends for the future of our 

library and community. 

 

Buy a personalized engraved pav-

er to be placed in our Golden 

Reading Garden walkway for 

$75.  A gift for yourself or 

loved one to last a lifetime. 

 

See you at the Library and around town! 

Have a Happy Healthy 2018! 
 

A lifelong lover of libraries, new Friends 
of the Library Board member Maria 

Elisabeth McIntyre can often be found 
searching the shelves of Elsie Quirk for 

yet another brilliant book hidden in the 
stacks.  Educated at Hunter College (City 

University of New York, BA, Music / 
Third World Studies), and at Tulane Uni-
versity (MA, Political Science), she is 

happiest when sharing her love of learn-
ing and books.  Currently, she divides 

her time between homeschooling her 
youngest daughter, and caring for her 91 

year-old mother.  She is honored and 
excited to be part of the Friendôs Board.   

Volunteers Maintain the Friends 

Golden Reading Garden 

From 10 a.m.-noon every Tuesday 

of the month Master Gardener Jim 

Pollard and Friendsô Golden 

Reading Garden volunteers spread 

mulch, clean up the garden area, 

and replant when necessary. If you 

enjoy gardening contact Jim Pol-

lard at 941-473- 1360 or email 

jimpollard721@yahoo.com. Com-

mittee members include: Kris 

Toothaker, Mary Jean Greene, 

Muffy McDowell, Vivian Cohen, 

Becky Dubowik, Paul Johnson, 

and new member this year, Holly 

Duke. 

Reading Garden Update 
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MANAGERôS REPORT 

   

   Amie Lemire     
   Library Manager 
 

 
Happy 2018!  
We here at Elsie Quirk Library hope everyone had a 
joyous holiday season! And as we look toward the 
new year, we have a question:  Are you ready for a 
New Year Challenge?  
 
Sarasota County Libraries are introducing a 2018 
Winter Reading Challenge for the entire month of Jan-
uary. This exciting event is a national reading initia-
tive sponsored by billionaire and ñShark Tankò inves-
tor Mark Cuban, who is challenging libraries nation-
wide to encourage library patrons to read 70,000 
books during the month of January. If the goal is met, 
Mr. Cuban will donate $25,000 to First Book, a non-
profit organization that provides new books, learning 
materials, and other essential resources to children in 
need. He will also donate $10,000 to the top perform-
ing libraries.  
The 2018 Winter Reading Challenge is open to all ag-
es and reading levels. To participate, register online at 
https://scgov.beanstack.org/reader365, where you can 
log your reading hours, track the titles youôve read, 
and even write book reviews and find reading recom-
mendations! Register today and join us at Elsie Quirk 
Library and be a part of this Winter Reading Chal-
lenge! On your mark, get setéREAD 
 
We have a variety of unique and diverse library pro-
grams, classes and events for patrons of all ages  
throughout the month: For Children, we have Forty 
Carrots: Partners in Play, LEGO Club, Full 
S.T.E.A.M. Ahead!, Reading Buddies and Read with 
the Dogs, as well as Family Storytime and Spanish 
Storytime. For the Teen Scene, there is Teen Advisory 
Board (T.A.B.) and Teen Game Night, which take 
place Wednesday, January 17th at 5:30pm and 6:30pm, 
respectively. 
 

 
 
We are proud to offer our collection of Book Clubs ï 
the Great Books Discussion Group, the Short Story 
Discussion Group, the Reading Discussion Group, and 
the Great Decisions program. We also have a Baila 
Miller Lecture on Frank Lloyd Wright coming up on 
Jan. 18th, and two classes on Finance and Money Man-
agement with Prevention Specialist Ryan Wirsing 
from Coastal Behavioral Healthcare, which will take 
place on Jan. 17th and Jan. 31st from 1-3pm. The Great 
Depression, Causes and Cures ï with guest lecturer 
and discussion moderator John Ragen ï is a six-part 
series on the worst economic downturn in the Industri-
alized World, and an in-depth discussion not to be 
missed. Please stop by the Reference Desk at Elsie 
Quirk for more information on any of these fantastic 
programs, groups and classes. 
A brief reminder that Lemon Bay Fest: Englewood 
History with Zest! Is coming up soon, beginning on 
February 3rd and concluding with the annual 2018 
Cracker Fair on February 10th at Pioneer Plaza, from 
10am to 4pm. So get your lemon dessert recipes 
ready!  
 

 

 

 

Thereôs a LOT going on at Elsie Quirk this month!  

Come on in and Find Yourself at the Library! 

L-R: Deirdre Morrow, Amie Lemire, Library Manager, Jill Pannill,               
Alyssa Lopez, Alison Cutsinger, Cris Walton, Kim Szanyi, Judy Ross,                 
Michele Strickland, Victor Lorand, Amy Williams  

https://scgov.beanstack.org/reader365

